
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 


WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

December 9,2010 

Mr. G. T. Powell 
Vice President, Technical Support and Oversight 
STP Nuclear Operating Company 
P. O. Box 289 
VVadsworth, TX 77483 

SUBJECT: 	 PROJECT MANAGER CHANGE FOR THE LICENSE RENEVVAL OF SOUTH 
TEXAS PROJECT, UNITS 1 AND 2 (TAC NOS. ME4936 AND ME4937) 

Dear Mr. Powell: 

This letter provides notification of a change to the Safety Project Manager assigned to the South 
Texas Project (STP) license renewal review. Effective December 1, 2010, Mr. John Daily will be 
the Safety Project Manager for STP. 

All correspondence for the Project Manager associated with the safety review for STP license 
renewal should be sent to: 

Mr. John Daily, Senior Project Manager 

Reactor Projects Branch 1 

Division of license Renewal 

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Mail Stop 0-11F1 

VVashington, DC 20555 


Mr. Daily may be reached at (301) 415-3873 or bye-mail at john.daily@nrc.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Bo am, Chief 
Reactor Projects Branch 1 
Division of License Renewal 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket Nos. 50-498, 50-499 

cc: Distribution via listserv 
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Sincerely, 

IRA! 
Bo Pham, Chief 
Reactor Projects Branch 1 
Division of License Renewal 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket Nos. 50-498, 50-499 

cc: Distribution via Listserv 
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